
 
 

 

 

September 29, 2023 

Saanich Police Board Email: secretary@spdboard.ca  
760 Vernon Avenue 
Victoria, BC  V8X 2W6 

ATTENTION:  Saanich Police Board 

Dear Mayor Dean Murdock, Chair 

RE: Greater Victoria Board of Education SPLO Program Decision 

On May 31, 2023, the Board of Education ended the School Police Liaison Officer Program 
which involved School Police Liaison Officers from Oak Bay Police, Saanich, and the RCMP (Police 


